et Criscuolo Engineering, LL.C

James M. Pretti, Jr., P.E., L.S., Member Consulting Engineers
Robert A. Criscuolo, P.E., L.S., (1957-2018) Civil Engineers

Mark D. Ballou, L.S. . . : _ * Land Surveyors
Charles A. Fisher, L.S.I.T. L ' P i

February 24, 2020

Town of North Haven

Planning & Zoning Commission
c/o Land Use Office

5 Linsley Street

North Haven, CT 06473

RE: Subdivision Application #P20-01
Robert Cerilli
77 & 83 North Hill Road
North Haven, Connecticut
CE File 2016.024

Dear Chairman Carlson:

In accordance with the Approval Notice issued on February 3, 2020 for the above referenced
Subdivision, we respectfuily request a ninety (90) day extension to the expiration date of this approval
from May 29, 2020 to August 29, 2020 in order that we may comply with the conditions of approval.

Please notify my office of your decision at your earliest convenience. Thank you for your attention to
this matter.

Sincerely,

CRiISCUOLO ENGIVEERING LLC

Jame’s M.‘-Frée/tti, Ir, P.ESLS.

Member
JIMP/tmp
Ge: Alan Fredricksen, Land Use Adminisrator

420 East Main Street, Building 1, Suite 9, Branford, CT 06405
Phone (203) 481-0807 Fax (203) 488-5729 e-mail: office@cengineeringllc.com



Bennett & Smilas Associates, Inc.

Land Surveyors
Michael J. Bennett, L.S. George Smilas (1946-2014)

June 4, 2020

Mr. Alan Fredricksen, Land Use Administrator
Town of North Haven

18 Church Street

North Haven, Connecticut 06473

Re: Borrelli Farm, Warner Road
Application #P19-25

Dear Mr. Fredricksen,

On December 2, 2019 the Planning and Zoning Commission voted unanimously to approve the
above referenced application. Said approval is set to expire on March 26, 2020.

The first ninety (90} day extension was approved for this project on March 2, 2020.

Pursuant to section 13.2.1.6 of the North Haven Subdivision Regulations, the Commission may
grant no more than two (2) ninety (90) day extensions to this approval.

We are requesting a second ninety (90) day extension of the approval for this project. Based on
my calculations, the second extension of the approval will expire on or about September 22,
2020.

Please place this request on the agenda for the next Planning & Zoning Commission meeting
which will be held on July 6, 2020.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please don't hesitate to contact our
office.

Very truly yours,
/’:-‘ ) / ////, _,-.”I‘ /} L e

,/j‘i.«’-—?,'/ gl /-’, A _/:,-L_«"\_!«'/—'ﬁ_;/
Michael J. Bennett
Bennett & Smilas Associates, Inc.

CC: Michael Massimino
Arnold Peck
Tom Daly
J. Andrew Bevilacqua

415 Killingworth Road, PO Box 241, Higganum, Connecticut 06441-0241
(860) 345-4553 Fax (860) 345-3858



